

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

June 11, 2015

REVISED LETTER

Sharon Murphy 4378 Livingston Dr Eagan MN 55123

VIA EMAIL: mikemurphyteam@results.net

Re: Appeal for Property at 1965 Hyacinth Avenue East

Dear Ms. Murphy:

This is to confirm that on June 9, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until November 1, 2015 to come into compliance with the parking surfaces. You may put in tire tracks for each of the vehicles parked there or by putting in asphalt surface. She will not allow Class 5 due to the asphalt alley; grant until August 1, 2015 for the other exterior items; and grant until June 17, 2015 for the remaining items.

This will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda on Wednesday, July 1, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

cc: Fire Supervisors Laura Huseby